
Dear Ricky,

It was a great pleasure to meet you at Skype. Thank you for your judgement and advice. We, our 

curating team in Korea, and John as a counselor, will ponder the title and exhibition, and get back 

to you. I may steal your time at Christmas. 

Independent to VB, I, as a member of Scientific Committee member of UIA 2017 Seoul Congress, 

will formally ask you to come to a Keynote Forum as soon as I return to Seoul. The date is 

Monday, September 4, 2017, the first day of congress. The theme is “Urban Futures and Living in 

the Inner City,” which will be moderated by me.

www.uia2017seoul.org

Best, Sung KIM


